
 

 
HP/SEC/A39-2020/                                                                                            11th December, 2020 
   
 
1. BSE Limited  

Corporate Relationship Department 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Round Bldg., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

    Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 

2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
     Exchange Plaza, 
     5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G-Block,  
     Bandra Kurla Complex,  
     Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 
 

 
    BSE Scrip Code: 504741                               Symbol – INDIANHUME; Series EQ  
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)  
        Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations) 
        ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Company has received Letter of Acceptance from State Water & Sanitation Mission, Namami 

Gange & Rural Water Supply Department (SWSM), Lucknow, Government of Uttar Pradesh for 

providing water supply schemes in 550 villages of Kanpur Division in Uttar Pradesh at an 

approximate value of Rs. 550 Crores.  
 
Please take note that as per Tender condition the total contract value of the work for 550 villages 

will be finalized and awarded after submission of Detailed Project Report (DPR) by the Company 

and approved by the State Government. Further the submission of DPR will be in tranches and 

need to be submitted within 180 days from the date of receipt of list of villages by the Company 

from SWSM. Thereafter Letter of Acceptance will be issued for each scheme and multipartite 

agreement will be signed. However, minimum work to the tune of Rs. 400 Crores is guaranteed as 

per Tender condition.  
 
The project is to be completed within 21 months from the date of signing of multipartite 

agreements.  
 
The Operation & Maintenance period is 10 years after completion of project.  
 
The initial Agreement will be signed in due course.  
 
This is for your information and dissemination on your website. 

Thanking you, 
 
                                            Yours faithfully, 

             For The Indian Hume Pipe Company Limited, 
 
. 
 
                                                                       S. M. Mandke 
                                                                                                        Company Secretary   
                                                                                                             FCS-2723 
 


